Katrina Martinez

AGENDA MATERIAL

DATE Glislas ITEM NO. PAGE

From:

Carol Stewart <stewartc@uatechpark.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, June 17, 2025 10:19 AM

To:

COB_mail

Cc:

Peter Loya

Subject:

UA Tech Park: BOS Meeting June 17, 2025

You don't often get email from stewartc@uatechpark.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Tech Parks Arizona is supportive of Project Blue and has been collaborating with the Pima County Regional Waste Water Reclamation Department (RWWD) regarding the advancement of the county sewer line improvement project that will benefit Southern Arizona economic development as well as the UA Tech Park planned upgrades to Science Park Drive. Today, our annual economic impact is \$2B to the state of Arizona and this infrastructure enhancement will directly increase our contributions to the economy of S. Arizona enabling new development along I10 and Kolb Road. UA Tech Park welcomes this opportunity to the SE region of Pima County.

Thank you.

C.

CAROL STEWART

Vice President, University of Arizona President & CEO, UA Tech Parks & President, UA Center for Innovation

TECH PARKS ARIZONA

9070 S. Rita Road, Suite 3500 Tucson, AZ 85747 (Mobile) 520-419-1557 (Office) 520-621-4930

Stay connected and learn more through the links below!

Tech Parks Arizona

University of Arizona Center for Innovation

The University of Arizona



